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November 11, 2005

Alderman Mike [’ Amato
City of Milwaukee

200 East Wells
Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. D’ Amato:

We have enclosed two requests to change the current winter parking to
the 2: snowfall parking rule on East Park Place. One is for the block
between Newhall and Bartlett and the second is between Newhall and
the end of the street. This second area includes one public parking space
and a loading zone for the Urban Ecology Center, to safely load and
unload children from our vans. As you remember on July 28, 2005 we
hosted a neighborhood meeting to discuss parking. Twenty two people
attended and there was unanimous consensus among those present that
we needed to change the street parking situation in the winter. We have
enclosed signatures of the residents on the street including the Fire
Department Station Number, 27

Sincerely,

Kenneth Leinbach
Executive Director

The Urban Ecology Center
1500 E. Park Place
Milwaukee, W1 53211



November 10, 2005

Alderman Mike D'Amato
City of Milwaukee

200 East Wells
Milwaukee, W1 53203

Dear Mr. D'Amato:

This letter is to officially request that the parking regulation be changed on
Park Place along the North side of the street between Newhall and Bartlett to
the 2" snow fall parking rule.

The signatures from the residents of this block and the Fire Departmentyg;
representative confirm their support for this change through their signature.
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November 11, 2005

Alderman Mike D’'Amato
City of Milwaukee

200 East Wells
Milwaukee, W1 53203

Dear Mr. D’Amato:

This letter is to officially request that the parking regulation be changed to
the 2” snowfall parking rule on East Park Place along the north side of the

street west of Newhall Street. The area includes one public parking space

and a loading zone for the Urban Ecology Center, to safely load and unload
children from our vans.
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